David Lomi;

To: Alekka Fullerton; Caitie Kirby; Diana Lapham; Don Turner Jr; Jerry Lapp; Justin Mitman;
Douglas Olerud; Nikolas LaCroix; Rob Goldberg; Zack Ferrin

Cc: Annette Kreitzer; George Campbell

Subject: RE: Please forward to the Planning Commission, RE Lutak Dock special meeting

From: George Campbell <outback@alaska.net>

Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 9:49 PM

To: Alekka Fullerton <afullerton@haines.ak.us>

Subject: Please forward to the Planning Commission, RE Lutak Dock special meeting

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not open links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commission,
Please support measures that can reduce time, effort and costs in the endeavor to rebuild the Lutak Dock.
The sooner we can have the dock fully functional the better for our community.
Lowering costs of the project is good for the community.
Please vote to save time and money.
Thank you,

George Campbell
Citizen of Haines



